
Village of Tonica 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

Village Hall 
July 19, 2021 

 
The regular meeting was called to order by President Kevin Sluder at 7:00 p.m., 
Monday July 19, 2021. Responding to roll call were Mike Supan Jr., Dave 
Wiesbrock, Bob Folty, Heather Sherman, Tom Goskusky, Mark Zimmer and 
Robert Steele. Todd Anderson and Jessica Bonnell were absent. The Pledge of 
Allegiance was recited.  

 
Village Clerk Report - Heather Sherman 

• The minutes of June’s meeting were presented and approved. A 
motion was made by Mark Zimmer and 2nd by Mike Supan Jr. 

• Water bills are done. 
• La Salle County board minutes are available to board members who 

request them. 
 
Treasurer Report - Jessica Bonnell  

• Monthly bills were presented and approved. A motion was made by 
Mike Supan Jr. and 2nd by Tom Goskusky. 

 

  Police Report - Dave Woolford (absent) 
• Continuing to follow up on ordinance violations. 

 
Water & Sewer/Streets & Alley Report – Jake Summers 

• Have been working on repainting playground equipment at the park. 

• Backhoe has been fixed. 
• The street lights on La Salle St. have finally been fixed. 
• Working on filling another dumpster at the old nursery property. 
• Mower is fixed. The deck of the mower needed a slight adjustment. 

 
 Engineer’s Report - Jack Kusek  

• Three out of four bridges in town will be having inspections done. 
 

Attorney’s Report - Robert Steele  
• A motion to pass Ordinance #644 No Parking signs was made by 

Mike Supan Jr. and 2nd by Dave Wiesbrock. A copy is available at the 
village hall. 

 



 Trustee Comments/Complaints 
• A motion was made by Mark Zimmer and 2nd by Bob Folty to accept 

a bid from CICER to demolish buildings and bulldoze the old nursery 
property in the amount of $24,881.00. 

• Kevin is working on getting tennis court bids. 
• Need to look into some drainage issues on 2nd St. 
• Speed limit sign on Oak St? 

 
A motion was made by Mark Zimmer and 2nd by Bob Folty to adjourn 
meeting at 9:30 P.M. 
 

 Respectfully Submitted,  

  
 Heather Sherman  

Village Clerk 

 


